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Department of Education move to 

Parramatta – have your say!

10 December 2015 

The PSA welcomes the announcement by the State Government to 
continue to move jobs closer to where people live in western Sydney. 
The PSA has been at the forefront of a fairer distribution of jobs and 
economic activity across a wide range of metropolitan and regional 
locations. 

In this case the PSA wants to be sure this fairer distribution of jobs 
across the state doesn’t negatively impact on any current PSA members. 
The PSA has always championed work practices that support a better 
work-life family balance. 

We are asking you for your feedback about any undue inconvenience or 
disruption to family responsibilities a move from the CBD to Parramatta 
might cause. We understand a CBD location may be more accessible for 
some members. 

You can complete the survey HERE. 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/P32NH5K 
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